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The 4th Annual Lew Evans Scholarship

Golf Tournament & Bar-B-Que

Tuesday, August 20, 2002

Reservations will be awarded on a first come first serve basis with accompanying checks.

Beer and soft drinks provided throughout the tournament.

 Dinner will be served at 6:00pm, followed by the awards ceremony.

The format will be a Four Person Captain’s Choice with each member of the team hitting a drive, then the team picks the best ball, and each member of the team plays from that point, then picks the best ball, etc.  until the ball is in the hole.  Prizes will be awarded to each team member of the top three teams.  Closest to the pin and longest drives will be awarded individual prizes.  Goodie Bags for all golfers.  

Location:

hanging Rock Golf Course
Check-in time:

12:00 pm to 12:45 pm   ~  Shotgun Start at 1:00pm

Cost:


$400.00 per team or $100.00 per person

 (includes  Range balls, box lunch & 2 BBQ tickets per person)

Deadline:

August 13, 2001

Please fax or e-mail entry form to:



Please mail check to:


Whitney Justice, Virginia Trane



Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE

phone:  540/563-2828





Attn: Golf Tournament


   fax:  540/777-1130





P O Box 2155



e-mail:  wajustice@trane.com



Roanoke,   VA    24009

All proceeds go to the ASHRAE College Scholarship Fund

((((((((((((((((((((((((((((((((
My Company will participate:
( Foursome  ~ $400

(  Hole Sponsor  ~ $60






( Individual ~ $100

(  Tee Sponsor ~  $100



(  

 Bar-B-Que Tickets ~ $15.00 per person  ~ children under 12 free
My company would like to donate gifts for  ( Goodie bags or  ( Door Prizes

Company Name: 












Contact Name:  













Address:  














Phone number:  





Fax number: 






E-mail address:  












Please submit names & handicap below for golf:

1) 






2) 






           3) 





         4) 






ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER


AUGUST 2002





� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���


The 4th Annual


Lew Evans Scholarship


Golf Tournament


& Bar-B-Que





Tuesday, August 20, 2002


Hanging Rock Golf Course


Captain's Choice


Shotgun Start 1:00 pm





$400.00 per team


Which includes eight tickets for the


Bar-B-Que immediately after the Tournament.





The Traditional


Bar-B-Que


5:30 pm to 8:00 pm





Tickets $15.00


(Children Under 12 FREE)





See Registration Form Attached





Please submit registration form for both the Golf Tournament and Bar-B-Que.


  For additional information,  questions, please contact


Kristin Bolling, Whitney Justice or  Dave Pierson at (540)563-2828. 








President's Corner








Welcome back to another year with ASHRAE!





Golf and BBQ on August 20th…it doesn’t get much better than that.  What a great way to start the year and not only is it a fun time, but it also is the main fundraiser for our annual scholarship.  So please plan to participate, contribute and enjoy.  





We have had a good response so far for the Tournament at Hanging Rock but will need a few more teams to match last year’s numbers.  The family Barbecue has become more popular each year and is a great opportunity to socialize with friends and colleagues.  Children under 12 still eat free and we will have entertainment for all.  If you have not signed-up please contact Whitney Justice 563-2828 and help support our scholarship fund.





This year our meeting formats will be similar and as always our programs will be informative and timely to our ever-changing industry.  We plan to vary the meetings between dinners, lunches and tours to give everyone an opportunity to attend the meetings.





See you at the Barbecue.





John Mann





	











Research and Promotion





Bill Hamill led us to a strong finish last year and the chapter did exceptionally well.  Contributions were over $10,000.00  To exceed Bill’s fine efforts I will need your help.  Please see me if you have ideas that will help round up some donations for our cause or if you would like to help visit some of the major contributors to thank them for last year and ask for their support again.





Dave Pierson





Electronic Newsletter





Welcome to the Roanoke Chapter's electronic ASHRAE Newsletter.  Approximately 75% of our members receive this newsletter by e-mail with hard copies being mailed to the remaining members.  If you receive a hard copy, then we do not have an e-mail address for you.  Please send your e-mail address or comments to Pat Cady at � HYPERLINK mailto:jmann@mckinney-usa.com ��pcady@hsmm.com� or 857-3100.








ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE


2002 – 2003 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


		Phone:	Email:


President	John Mann	540-344-5513	jmannassociates@aol.com


Pres. Elect	Pat Cady	540-857-3100	pcady@hsmm.com


Vice Pres.	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	  cnbeverly@trane.com


Secretary	Gary Anderson	540-342-4931	ganderson@spectrumpc.com


Treasurer	Michael Wright	540-857-3100	mwright@hsmm.com


Governor	James Sledd	540-344-5200	jamess@eeiroanoke.com


Governor	Jason Fulop	540-362-8934	jason@breeden-collier.com	


Governor	Jason Price	540-342-5498	jason.price@ielectric.com





		


2002 – 2003 COMMITTEE CHAIRS


Shenandoah


    Section	Howard Arthur	540-464-7308	arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu


Membership	Keith Workman	800-275-2231	kw.rwh@verizon.com


Student


Activities	Ronnie Miller	540-342-5498	ronnie.miller@ielectric.com


Programs	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Historian         David Cunningham 540-772-1017       sjroan@rev.net


Research	David Pierson	540-563-2828	dapierson@trane.com 	


TEGA	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Newsletter	Pat Cady	540-857-3100	pcady@hsmm.com  


Homepage	James Sledd	540-344-5200	jamess@eeiroan.com     





						








Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE





Web Page:





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/" ��http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/�











BOARD OF GOVERNORS





Meeting





Date to be determined





4:00 pm – 5:30 pm





Mann & Associates Office





CRC





Region III Chapters Regional Conference


September 19 – 21, 2002





The Region III Chapters Regional Conference will be held at the Richmond Crowne Plaza in Richmond, VA. 





Check ASHRAE Region III CRC 2002, on line for a preliminary schedule of events including, Welcoming Reception, Technical Sessions, Workshops, Spouses Tour,  Student Tour and Awards Luncheon.





Plan to attend this year’s CRC to further your HVAC education and to support our ASHRAE ROANOKE CHAPTER.











SERVICE  AWARD





Thomas Watson, P.E., a member of the Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE received a Distinguished Service Award from ASHRAE at the 2002 Annual Meeting held in Honolulu in June this year. 





The Distinguished Service Award salutes members of any grade for giving freely of their time and talent on behalf of the Society. 





Mr. Watson is director of quality assurance for McQuay International in Staunton, VA.  He currently serves  as chairman of the Standards Committee, is on the Standards Appeals Panel and several technical committees. 





We congratulate Mr. Watson on this award and add our appreciation for his dedication to ASHRAE. 





�














SHENANDOAH SECTION





Stay tuned for news and information on upcoming meetings for the Shenandoah Section.
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